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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses How OSHA Might
Encourage Employers to Offer Inoculations to Workers
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In an interview with Bloomberg Law, partner Travis Vance discusses how the Occupational Safety

and Health Administration (OSHA) might encourage employers to offer inoculations to workers when

a COVID-19 vaccine becomes widely available. Travis explains that OSHA will not be able to mandate

that employers provide vaccinations, but the agency could “…in theory use the general duty clause of

the Occupational Safety and Health Act of 1970 to cite any employer who didn’t offer COVID-19

vaccines."

To read the article, visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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